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To:
Liturgy Choir

Fr:
Mrs. Clark

Re:
5:00 Mass, Saturday March 24, 2012
Greetings!
I hope that your child is still able to sing at 5:00 Mass this Saturday.  It is a special occasion of sorts, since 8th graders have Confirmation Retreat that day and will be attending 5:00 Mass.

Please arrive at the church by 4:00pm so we can review the music before.  We won’t be practicing at any other time.

Please wear black on the bottom and white on the top.  Keep in mind that we are practically on the altar and skirts need to adhere to our uniform policy.  
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I know that our parishioners will be happy for the opportunity to hear some of our students sing.  
